
THE WOOD KOOKIE
Kamp Kiwanis Newsletter

OCTOBER  2022
ISSUE NO.15

Issue Highlights:

New Adventures
Peanut Gallery - New Site
Many Thanks to Summer Staff 2022
Kamp Kiwanis Farewell
Upcoming Dates

The Peanut Gallery - New SiteNew Adventures
September was a busy month for
Kamp Kiwanis, as we packed up the
site and so our usual September Issue
of the Wood Kookie was postponed
until October.

We are excited that Kamp Kiwanis has
purchased a new property located an
hour's drive away from NW Calgary
between Cremona and Sundre,
Alberta.  (See Peanut Gallery Photos!)
We are in the early stages of planning
and development for the new site and
look forward to the incredible
opportunities for continuing the
Kamp Kiwanis legacy of “sharing the
outdoor experience." 

Fall 2022 Outdoor School Programs
will be taking place at Easter Seals AB
Camp Horizon, just west of Bragg
Creek.  Staff training began October 3,
with programs beginning on October
11th. Spring 2023 Outdoor School
Programs will also take place at an
alternative site, with location to be
confirmed.

Summer 2023 Camp Programs will
either take place at the new location
or an alternative site if the new site is
not ready to host camps.

Continued on Page 2



Fall Programs -
Oct-Nov 2022
Winter Reunion -
TBD
Spring Programs -
TBD 

Up
co

m
in

g
Da

te
s
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Schools interested in Outdoor School
Programs for the 2022-2023 School Year
should contact Nick Taven, Camp Director
at 403-242-9255 or
outdoor.school@kampkiwanis.ca

We are not able to offer rental facilities at
this time. If you would like to be notified of
future booking opportunities when
available, please email
community@kampkiwanis.ca with your
name, organization and email.

We will continue to update you about our
progress on our social media platforms and
on our website. 

New Adventures

You are welcome to send us your feedback
or potential contributions to our newsletter
at community@kampkiwanis.ca

Many Thanks to
Summer Staff 2022
We had a "Dino-mite" team of staff this
summer, our last summer at the original
site!  We want to say a huge thank you to
the team for all the time and energy they
dedicated to make this summer a
memorable and fun experience for all
attending campers!

Kamp Kiwanis
Farewell
On August 14th we held an open house and
short program to celebrate 71 years of magic
made at Kamp Kiwanis and to give people an
opportunity to visit the site one last time. 
 Thank you so much to all of our speakers
and guests who attended.

If you did not get the opportunity to attend,
you can still participate in some special
memory projects.  Comment on our
Instagram Posts @kampkiwanis or contact
us at community@kampkiwanis.ca for
more information.
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